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Hello families! 
Darwin has had a fabulous start to
our school year. Classrooms have
developed routines, classroom
contracts and are diving into
curriculum (see what we did there)!
We are looking forward to
spending more time in classrooms
connecting to each unique learning
space and supporting our learners
as they continue to grow this year. 

-As Darwin adjusts our cell phone
policy to adhere to the new provincial
policy, we remind families that 7/8's
will no longer be able to use cell
phones at school over lunch hour. This
will formally come into policy
November 1 following community
feedback. If you would like to provide
feedback, please do so HERE. 

Ms. Enns & Ms. Kellough

Issue 2: September 20th, 2024

-Tuesday, September 20: First Fun LUnch
and Darwin Parents Association (DPA)
meeting at 7pm in the library.
-We will be hosting “Darwin Delicious
Delights” sales throughout the school
year.
-Our kick off of Darwin Delicious Delights
will be Fete Ice Cream cups for $5 each
on Friday October 4. Flavors will be
vanilla, chocolate and mint chip. *Limit of
1 cup per student*.

- Order your 2024-25
Dolphin Wear HERE !

-Thank you to Darwin students
who participated in Medicine
Picking as well as teachings
from Kokum Hilda this week at
Narcisse. Our sage is on display
drying the office if you’d like to
take a look!
-We plan to invite a member of
the Indigenous team to lead us
through a Smudge in the coming
weeks, and plan to offer this
weekly throughout the school
year. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=mLJRSUISnEmKPKIfhZH7iZPw8Ar4U6pNq09nobfHrJVUMUQyS0lTVERJSzc1V1dVVjVVQ0pGN0I3MyQlQCN0PWcu&mc_cid=1d5478dce8&mc_eid=a53c715bc1
https://darwinfall2024.itemorder.com/

